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Comments Whilst I am keen for local jobs to become available for local people, but unfortunately I object to
current application. The infrastructure of the local area is already being bombared by the increase in
house building in and around the area, without any consideration to an increase of traffic. This site
would increase the amount of traffic that is already struggling on the narrow winding roads that were
built for our villages, not towns or industrial sites. This increase will be seen even before the site is in
operation due to the work needed prior. The roads are at breaking point and need to be assessed prior
to any application of such large works should be accepted. A further point will be that whilst it may be
financially beneficial for the local government, to be seen and trying to look as if they are more eco
friendly than they actually are, it will have a negative effect on local resident's property values. Not
only will large plant have a large effect on the immediate residents, it will also have a detrimental
effect on those who further away. A chimney higher than Chichester Cathedral will not only be an
eyesore, it is likely to lower the historical character of the surrounding villages. We live in rural villages
and not an industrial site, and this is what it is going to feel like when we see the large chimney. Whilst
I do not have supporting evidence at this time, I am willing to assist with any concerns you may have
about the traffic too and from the site. I thank you for taking the time to read this and I hope that you
feel able to contact me to discuss further if needed.
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